
 

 

To the  

President and the Board of the  

TURKISH MEDICAL ASSOCIATION 

ttb@ttb.org.tr  

Athens, 8/2/2023 

Ref.: 421 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

The Panhellenic Medical Association, the national medical association of Greece, deeply 
saddened to hear about the devastating earthquake that struck Turkey and Syria, would like to 
extend their heartfelt condolences to the families of the victims and unwavering solidarity with 
all the people of Turkey and Syria.  
 
Our prayers and thoughts are with everyone who has been affected by the dreadful disaster and 
with all rescuers doing their utmost to save lives. 
 
We stand ready to assist at this challenging time with medical supplies. 
 
With sympathy, 
 

     
Dr Athanasios A. Exadaktylos   Dimitrios Varnavas (MD) 

Plastic Surgeon     Ophthalmologist 

President     Secretary General  
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